

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Tue 6/5/2018 8:30:01 PM
Subject: Possible Pelleve may not be available on Thurs now...

I am now being told there is a slight chance pelleve may not be available on Thursday...do you prefer to take our chances with Thursday or go tomorrow at 7am? (if you want tomorrow at 7am, we must tell them by 5pm today)